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VIRGINIA BOARD OF MEDICINE 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON PROPOSED REGULATIONS MINUTES - VIRTUAL 

November 4, 2020 Department of Health Professions Henrico, VA  23233 

PARTICIPANTS 

Elaine Yeatts, Sr. Policy Analyst, DHP 

William L. Harp, MD, Executive Director, Board of Medicine 

Colanthia Morton Opher, Deputy Executive Director of Administration 

Tom Coccia, member of the public  

SUMMARY 

Elaine Yeatts, Sr. Policy Analyst, DHP called the meeting to order at 10:02 a.m. Ms. Yeatts 

announced that the purpose of the meeting was to receive comments on proposed regulations to 

replace emergency regulations for a waiver of electronic prescribing. Ms. Yeatts also informed the 

participants that written comments on the proposed amendments should be directed to her, at 

Elaine.Yeatts@dhp.virginia.gov or by directly posting to the Virginia Regulatory Townhall.  She 

noted that the comment period will close on November 13, 2020, and that the Board will consider 

all comments before adoption of final regulations at its Executive Committee meeting scheduled for 

December 4, 2020.  Ms. Yeatts then opened the floor for comments and acknowledged the public 

member in attendance.  He advised that he was tracking this topic nationally and was present for 

observance only. Ms. Yeatts, hearing no additional requests to offer comments, adjourned the 

meeting at 10:05 a.m. 
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